
 

July 2, 2025 

Nancy Dippell, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

RE: Relinquishment of Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) Designation — LTD 
Broadband LLC 

Dear Secretary Dippell: 

LTD Broadband LLC hereby notifies the Missouri Public Service Commission of its intent to 
relinquish its Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) designation in the state of Missouri, 
effective July 2, 2025. 

LTD Broadband LLC obtained its ETC designation in Missouri solely for the purpose of 
participating in the Federal Communications Commission’s Rural Digital Opportunity Fund 
(RDOF) program. However, the company did not ultimately receive RDOF support in 
Missouri because its long-form application was denied by the FCC. As a result, LTD 
Broadband has not provided supported services under its Missouri ETC designation. 

LTD Broadband LLC confirms that it has never had any Lifeline customers in Missouri and 
therefore no existing customers will be impacted by this relinquishment. Additionally, there 
are other designated ETCs serving these areas, ensuring that Missouri consumers will 
continue to have access to supported services if needed. 

Please let us know if any additional information or action is required to complete this 
relinquishment. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this matter. Should you 
have any questions, please contact me directly at coreyhauer@ltdbroadband.com or (507) 
318-0143. 

Sincerely, 

 

Corey Hauer 
LTD Broadband LLC 
coreyhauer@ltdbroadband.com 
(507) 318-0143 
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